
December 9, 2024 

Subject: Large Culvert Replacement 

State WIN: 026799.00 

Location: Edgecomb 

Amendment No. 1 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

The following questions have been received: 

Question:  Does the existing 36-inch CMP need to be removed in its entirety, or can it remain? 

Response: Existing culverts to be wasted shall be removed and disposed. 

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on December 18, 2024. 

Sincerely, 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

Contracts & Specifications Engineer 


